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OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY  
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Response to: SD Public Utilities Commission   

Analyst:  Staff 

Date Received:  May 04, 2022 

Date Due:  May 18, 2022 

Date of Response: May 18, 2022 

Responding Witness: Jason A. Grenier, Manager Market Planning - (218) 739-8639 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Data Request: 

1-8. Confirm that at the start of January 1, 2022, expenses associated with the singe large 

industrial project approved by the commission in a previous filing will have ended no 

longer be in the EEP plan for 2022 and going forward. 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

Response: 

 

Yes, the expenses associated with the single large industrial project approved by the commission 

in a previous filing have ended and are not in the EEP plan for 2022 and going forward. 

 


